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Comments: Hello,

My name is Caleb and | spent the greater part of my 20s working in and around the Bob Marshall Wilderness
Complex for the USFS and non profits. This is an extremely special and important place, Holland Lake being
one of the major access points to this magical area. | was very concerned to hear of this proposed development
by POWDR and would like to express my disapproval of such a project. Our public lands are for the benefit of
all, and this project will only further widen the gap between who can afford to stay near these wild places and
who cannot. In addition, the process would most likely involve destroying or altering historic structures that have
been in place for generations - these structures have inherent value in themselves to stay intact for the public
benefit. As well, adding that many cabins and capacity in the direct vicinity of a lake such as Holland will have
highly consequential environmental impacts. Thanks for reading and allowing the public to provide comment on
this process.



